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Report on the International Internship –Sustainability Project Meeting 

02nd March 2023 

The Centre for International Relations (CIR) organized an International Internship –

Sustainability Project Meeting on 02nd March 2023.  With regard to International internships on 

Sustainability Projects, Mr. Abdul Qadhir Bukhari of Green Global and Mr. Haja Mohideen of 

Denvik Technology interacted with the interested students. Around 50 students from various 

departments including Engineering, Commerce, Chemistry and English took part in this 

introductory session. The students were given relevant topics on sustainability and asked to 

present their ideas. 
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